
 

    General Manager’s Office 
        Roscommon Hospital 
        Athlone Road 
        Roscommon 
        Tel: 0906632218 

 

16
th

 February 2021 

 

Deputy Claire Kerrane, 

Dáil Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2. 

 

 

 

 

Dear Deputy Kerrane, 

 

Re:  PQ8038/21 (Health) 

 

To ask the Minister for Health the funding for a service (details supplied); the level of funding to be provided 

in 2021 and each year thereafter for the next five years; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 

 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question/Public Representation which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 

response.  

The Saolta University Health Care Group made a revenue funding application nationally for the Roscommon 

Hospice in July 2020. We are currently awaiting the outcome of this application.  

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

_____________________ 

Mary Garvey 

General Manager 


